
       26th May 2022 

 
Diary dates 

26.05.22  Jubilee Children’s Art exhibition at 3.30pm-4.30pm 

27.05.22  Lunch time Garden Party—wear red, white and blue 

27.05.22  Last day of term 

06.06.22  First Day of Term 6 

07.06.22  Reception trip to Sutton-on-Sea 

27.06.22  Sports Day with picnic KS1 AM KS2 PM times tbc 

06.07.22   Y4 trip to Skegness Aquarium—details to follow  

08.07.22  Year 3 trip to Sea Life Centre 

08.07.22  Year 5 trip to Parliament, Westminster  

14.07.22  PTFA Summer Fair  

22.07.22  End of term  

 

After school clubs—Term 6 bookings 

open at 5pm 

Striking and Fielding clubs 

Years 1 2 3  Monday 3.30-4.30pm/

Years 4 5 6  Tuesday 3.30-4.30pm  

https://heckingtonstrewscofe.school
cloud.co.uk/ 

 

   Swimming 

 Monday   

 Monday and 

Thursday 

  

 Monday Wednesday 

 Thursday Monday 

 Tuesday Thursday 

 

Tuesday Friday 

 Monday Tuesday 

Hazel class enjoyed their post-SATS pizza 
party last week; we would like to thank parents 
for their extremely generous food 
contributions.  There was so much food we had 
to invite Year 5 to help finish off . Thank you 
to Mr Allen for scaling the ropes to secure the 
equipment for us; the children really enjoyed 
having a relaxing time after the hard work of 
SATS. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you to those who joined us for our jubilee exhibition 
showcasing the children’s work from this week; we hope you enjoyed 
it!  Remember, some of the work from this week will also be on 
display at St. Andrew’s Church over the Jubilee weekend.  We are 
looking forward to our whole school garden party tomorrow lunchtime 
with some special guests from the Parish Council and Governors 
joining us for this special celebration. 

We hope you have a lovely half term holiday, and we look forward to 
welcoming the children back for the final term on Monday 6th June. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs J Bentley  

Head teacher  



Heckington finished an incredible third in Friday’s hockey tournament!  
 

 In the last game they were 2-0 down at half time but great team work allowed 
them to score a hat trick and a further goal to turn it around!  



The whole school thoroughly enjoyed our 
musician in residence day this week, 

learning to play the steel pans to a piece of 
music from Ed Sheeran!  


